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September 22, 2008
Sean Riley
Global Connections High School
4424 S. 188th Street
SeaTac, WA 98188
Dear Sean,
The Master In Teaching Faculty, Staff and Students would like to thank you for participating in the Alumni Panel at the New Student Orientation.  By sharing your insights, and personal stories you are helping us welcome our new students with valuable, hands-on information.  

We feel very fortunate to maintain such a great relationship with our Alumni.  We appreciate your support, effort, and willingness to participate in the success of the MIT program. Thank you again for your time and talents.  
If you have any feedback on the panel, questions or are interested in a Student Teacher or Practicum Student, please do not hesitate to call Loren Petty at 360-867-6573 or email at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Sincerely,

Sonja Wiedenhaupt
Jon Davies

Grace Huerta
Leslie Flemmer

MIT Faculty


MIT Faculty

MIT Faculty

Visiting Faculty
Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience

and Community Relations
_1008738964.doc



